Perryfields

INFANT SCHOOL

Lawn Lane Chelmsford, Essex CM1 7PP Tel: 01245 268714 Fax: 01245 344296 Email: admin@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Reid

November 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

As subject leader for maths at Perryfields Infant School, I am keen to find ways to inform parents about the methods used by us to teach and assess your children, and to involve parents in supporting their children to develop their mathematical skills outside school.

I would be grateful if you could complete the attached questionnaire and return it by Friday 23rd November, so that I can establish which form or forms of event would be most useful. Once the responses have been collated, I will write again with further details about the date(s), which will definitely be in the New Year.

Possible sessions are:

- 1. A morning information workshop, where some of the teaching methods, requirements of the current curriculum and assessment at the end of EYFS and KS1 will be explained. Resources will be made available to "play with" and questions can be asked. Well-behaved pre-school children would be able to attend this session.
- 2. An afternoon workshop (perhaps 2pm), followed by the opportunity to watch a short maths lesson involving children at the school, where some of the methods used would be demonstrated. Numbers would have to be limited for this, due to space constraints in the teaching areas and younger children would not be able to attend.
- 3. An early evening workshop (perhaps 6pm), followed by the opportunity to watch a short maths lesson involving children at the school. Again numbers would be limited and younger siblings would not be able to attend. The children involved will come from Year 2 for this event and priority would be given to their parents, although other parents would be able to attend if there was enough space.
- A daytime event similar to those taking place during science week, where every class is given a time slot and parents are invited in to work with their children in order to solve a range of exciting activities together. Unfortunately, younger siblings are not able to attend this either, due to space and supervision limitations.

Many thanks for your help.

Catherine Champion

Kind regards

Mrs C. Champion Deputy Headteacher











Maths Event Questionnaire

l would	be most interested in attending: (Tick any that are of interes	t) Please Tick
1.	Morning workshop	
2.	Afternoon workshop and lesson	
3.	Early evening workshop and lesson	
4.	Whole school maths day, with parental participation.	
Name of Child		ISS

Please complete and return to school by: Friday 23rd November 2018

Thank you.